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Andrew Hartcher

From: Daire Fleming <Daire.Fleming@fire.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 30 January 2018 10:12 AM

To: Andrew Hartcher

Cc: Fire Safety

Subject: RE: Walsh Bay Arts and Cultural Precinct (SSD 8671) - Response to submissions 

Attachments: FRNSW.PDF

Andrew,  

 

I note that the applicant has advised that they have “no objection to the proposed conditions “requested by FRNSW 

as part of previous submissions.   

 

On the assumption that these conditions will be adopted, FRNSW are satisfied with the response provided above 

and will not be making any further submissions at this time.  

 

Thank you  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Andrew Hartcher [mailto:Andrew.Hartcher@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 25 January 2018 3:49 PM 

To: Daire Fleming <Daire.Fleming@fire.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Walsh Bay Arts and Cultural Precinct (SSD 8671) - Response to submissions  

 

Dear Daire 
 

Daire Fleming  
Manager 
Fire Safety Advisory Unit  

 

 

E Daire.Fleming@fire.nsw.gov.au | T (02) 9742 7434 | M 0417 563 437 | F (02) 9742 7483 | www.fire.nsw.gov.au 
Amarina Avenue, Greenacre, NSW 2190 | Locked Bag 12, GREENACRE, NSW 2190  
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Infrastructure NSW has submitted a Response to Submissions (RTS) for the above proposal. The RTS and 
accompanying documents are available on the Department’s website at: 
 
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=8671  
 
The Department invites your agency to review the RTS and provide final comments on the proposal, including any 
recommended conditions by Thursday 8 February 2018.  
 
Following the receipt of your comments, the Department will then finalise its assessment of the proposed 
development.  
 

Kind regards, 
 

Andrew Hartcher 
Senior Planner 
Key Sites Assessments 
Planning Services Division 
Level 29, 320 Pitt Street |  SYDNEY NSW 2000 
T 02 9274 6446    
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FRNSW CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER 

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is 

intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this 

message you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information in this e-mail or 

any attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail 

and any attachment it may contain. 

Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Fire & 

Rescue NSW. Use of electronic mail is subject to FRNSW policy and guidelines. FRNSW reserves the right to filter, 

inspect, copy, store and disclose the contents of electronic mail messages, as authorised by law. 

This message has been scanned for viruses. 

  


